
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 24th MAY 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were 4B 100%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 96.7%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 94.2% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

4B 100% 

3P 99.3% 

6W 98.9% 

RC 98.5% 

4CM 98.2% 

2J 97.3% 

2B 97.0% 

6S 96.6% 

1B 96.3% 

3D 96.1% 

5G 96.0% 

5M 94.8% 

1A 93.7% 

RM 91.8% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

    EID BAZAAR                          
A reminder that after half term 12th June at 
3.00pm we will be holding our Eid Bazaar. If 
you wish to book a table for the hall please 

contact the office to let them know in 
advance. Classes will be raising money for 

their own year groups.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Thursday 23rd May – Y4 Practise Mock Multiplication Check 

Thursday 23rd May 5.30pm – Final Gala Meeting prior to event 

Friday 24th May 9.00am – 3P Class Assembly 

Friday 24th May – School closes for Spring Bank Half Term 

Monday 3rd June  - School Opens 

Wednesday 5th to Friday 7th June – Y3 Nell Bank Residential 

Monday 3rd to Friday 7th June  – International week 

 

 

 

 

Spanish Week                  

                                
This week we are delighted to be celebrating links 

with Alegra a school in Spain. The week has begun 

with a video message from children from the 

school and we have planed lots of fun Spanish 

activities. Classes will be recording videos to send 

to classes at Alegra and some KS2 classes will be 

participating in live Zoom sessions. In June we will 

also be having a Spanish dress up day to celebrate 

the work done with our linking school project. 

 

                                                                                               

          
SUPERSTARs OF THE WEEK!  

All Year 6 for their Eefforts last week in their SATS  

tests Well Done!!    

 

 

End of Term Message          
As we come to the end of another half term and 

for Y6 completion of their SATS tests, I would 
like to thank all our families for their support 

during this very busy time. Unbelievably we will 
be returning after half term to our final term of 
the school year and preparing to say good bye 

to our Year 6 pupils. Reminder that Y3 Nell Bank 
Residential goes out the first week back after 
half term 5th- 7th June. The Nell Bank Parents 

meeting is this week Thursday 23rd May at 
3.30pm to provide information. We will also be 

wishing Mrs Mahmood 5M well as she 
commences her Maternity leave on Friday 24th 

May and look forward to seeing her return back 
next year and wish her all the best. Mrs Smith 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

